### **BUNKER WORK & ETIQUETTE**

We have started work on course bunkers to get them prepped for the upcoming summer golf season. We know everyone has flawless course etiquette but just in case we'd like to outline a few points we think are important.

- ❖ Always enter bunkers from the low side, avoid walking on steep faces unless necessary to play a shot.
- ❖ Do not step on the edge of bunkers. When entering/exiting bunkers please take care to avoid stepping on the turf within 6 inches of the bunker lip; this will help us maintain a clean edge throughout the season.
- \* Leave rakes inside bunkers when finished.
- \* Raking direction should always face towards the hole.



## **COURSE CARE**

#### Ball Marks - Please Fix Them!

To help us maintain the conditions of the greens please fix your ball mark, maybe even fix two.

#### Par 3 Tees:

Please continue to use the mats provided. We will try to have the grass tees open by April 1st.

#### Cart Paths:

We are in the process of repairing cart paths. Please keep carts on paths; when encountering potholes/large puddles please slow down and keep carts on path. Refrain from driving along turf near paths to avoid rough areas as this causes significant damage to turf.



# What's Happening

- Our Irrigation system has been charged again for the season.
- ❖ We have begun regular mowing of all surfaces.
- Aeration date is planned for March 30-31 (weather dependant)



"TRY TO AVOID THE BEER HAZARD ON THE NINETEENTH HOLE."